
Public Hearing Notice 
Town of Kingston 
163 Main Street, Kingston NH 
 
There will be a public hearing on May 6, 2024 at 7:00 pm at the 

Kingston Town Hall meeting room. This hearing will be on 

possible future uses of the Kingston Fairgrounds property (58.81 

acres), located off Folly Brook Terrace, Map R20, Lot 16. The 

Fairgrounds Committee will share its research on this topic. 

By order of the Kingston Select Board 

 


